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July 13, 2005 
 
 
 
 
Re: VoIP & 9-1-1 
 
 
On June 3, 2005, the Federal Communications Commission released a First Report and Order and 
Notice of Proposed Rulemaking in the IP-Enabled Services Docket outlining E911 Requirements for 
interconnected IP-Enabled Service Providers (WC Docket No. 05-196).  In support of this order, Verizon 
Wholesale Markets announces publication of a guide to help interconnected VoIP carriers evaluate and 
implement their 9-1-1 plans in areas where Verizon is the 9-1-1 ALI host.  At the attached link below, you 
will find the VoIP 911 guide published this month.  At the same link, there are other guides available to 
carriers to help them implement 9-1-1 solutions for their wireless or wire line 9-1-1 callers. 
 
http://www22.verizon.com/wholesale/local/E911/1,21070,,00.html 
 
Please review the VoIP 9-1-1 Guide and contact your Verizon account manager if you have any 
additional questions on this matter. 
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